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Quaker Valley Rotary

Meeting Minutes
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September 17, 2020

Attendance:
Absent:  Graeme, Matt, Kevin
Meeting called to order by President Ed Fischl at 6:20 PM.  The 9/10 minutes were approved as written
· Treasurer’s Report
· $8,204.96 total balance in treasury (dictionaries were paid for and are included in the total)
· $1,526 in total charitable donations have been received in fiscal YTD

· Dictionary Project
· 80 dictionaries will be donated to Osbourne Elementary
· 80 dictionaries will be donated to Edgeworth Elementary

· 8 dictionaries to be donated to St. James Elementary

· 21 dictionaries will be donated to Eden Christian Academy

· Any remaining dictionaries will be donated to the Holy Family Institute

· All dictionaries will be distributed on 9/24

· Halloween Parade
· The event will be a drive-up in front of the Borough building.  All members are required to wear appropriate PPE gear.
· Sewickley Borough will place an ad in the Herald and on their website promoting the parade

· We reviewed and discussed edits to the ad and memo

· Sam will check with Bob Bagans to see if we can use the Fire Department to prepare and store the treat bags.  We will discuss alternative options next week if the Fire Department can’t accommodate us.
· Jim suggested we handle walk ups by placing them in a socially distant line

· Scott contacted Eat-N-Park and RMU to get their mascots to attend the parade

· Scott will contact WPXI, WTAE and KDKA to see if they want to cover the parade

· Jim composed a letter to merchants and contributors to solicit funds.  Once signed by Jim and Ed, Sid will obtain copies of the letter and necessary postage for distribution no later than 10/1.

· Wayne, Sam and Scott will do the shopping

· Paul Harris Awards
· RI will notify Charlie and he will check on status no later than October 1
· New Business

· Charitable Gifts
· Club voted to send $200 to Bill Bauman for his charitable efforts to underprivileged children

· Club voted to send $100 to TJ Hill, along with a thank you note, for his magic shows

· Veterans Project for District

· Charlie will head up this project and will coordinate with John Mock about the details of our $100 donation

· The QVHS Athletic Director approved the use of our banner during football, soccer and track and field events

· Scott presented the new presentation check to the club

· Wayne will send a letter to Jim Walls at QVHS outlining the dates and any new procedures for the Student of the Month program
